Happy marathoners and volunteers at 1977 Aid Station.

Volunteers wanted for

For the fourth year, OCC will man
an aid station for the "Big Run” in
December. It will be located at 4817
Kahala Avenue. Approximately 75
persons are required at the station
from 6:00 A.M. until noon. An
additional 10 persons are required in
the early morning at 5:30 A.M. Work
at the station consists of serving ice
water and Coke to runners as they
pass the station both outward bound
on the run and returning.

Marathon aid station

A sign-up sheet for volunteers will
be placed at the front desk of the Club
on November 15th. As always, there
will be a warm welcome for
volunteers who have given so freely
of their time in the past, as well as for
all who would like to spend a day

involved in the famous “Honolulu
Marathon". P.S. - We're happy to
have Kkids but, PLEASE, 8 years or
older.



